
I am writing to urge a NO vote on SB 941.   

1. It is already illegal to transfer a firearm to a person not legally entitled to posses a 

firearm.   

2. Firearms owners already have a mechanism through the State to run a background 

check in a private firearms sale. 

3. This law, while purporting to stop something that is already illegal, will only serve to 

burden the law abiding and do nothing to stop the unlawful transfer of arms.  

For these reasons, among others, I urge that SB 941 not be passes in any form. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Mr. J. Tobin 

Coos County, Oregon 

 


